
 

 

 

Prospective students are invited to attend the virtual Open House for ETSU’s Master's 

(Master of Science in Speech-Language Pathology) education program in Speech-Language 

Pathology 

January 14th, 2023 starting at 10 AM EST 

The event will include a faculty and student presentation on the SLP program, 

information about program requirements and the admission process, and an opportunity 

to meet on-line with faculty and current SLP students. 

Register in advance for our January  meeting: 

https://etsu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwoduuurT8tHNyhIvvE5jP1abjeDIQq-47U 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meeting. 

 

To request additional information, please send an E-mail to 
SLPprogram@etsu.edu  

or 
Dr. Sirmon-Taylor, SLP Program Chair and Coordinator: sirmontaylor@mail.etsu.edu 


